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From: Tran, Jenny

To: Kim E Letch

Cc: Rodriguez, Clarivel

Subject: RE: Sage Hill School PA2022-0277
Date: December 06, 2023 7:33:06 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Hi Kim,

Thank you for your comment. We will add it to the record to be considered by the Planning
Commission.

Regards,

Jenny Tran

Assistant Planner
Community Development
Department

Office: 949-644-3212

100 Civic Center Drive
Newport Beach, CA 92660

From: Kim E Letch <Kim.Letch@ey.com>

Sent: December 05, 2023 5:40 PM

To: planningcommissioners@newportbeachca.gov
Cc: Tran, Jenny <jtran@newportbeachca.gov>
Subject: Sage Hill School PA2022-0277

Chair Ellmore and Members of the Planning Commission:

| am a resident of Newport Beach and support Sage Hill School’s application for a middle
school. Sage Hill School provides unparalleled education and engagement in our
community. Extending this extraordinary educational opportunity to middle school students
will be a benefit for generations to come. Please vote to approve the requested use permit.

Sincerely,

Kim Letch Stobart
530 San Bernardino Ave, Newport Beach CA 92663
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Any tax advice in this e-mail should be considered in the context of the tax services we are providing
to you. Preliminary tax advice should not be relied upon and may be insufficient for penalty
protection.

The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential and protected from
disclosure. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent
responsible for delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and
deleting it from your computer.

Notice required by law: This e-mail may constitute an advertisement or solicitation under U.S. law, if
its primary purpose is to advertise or promote a commercial product or service. You may choose not
to receive advertising and promotional messages from Ernst & Young LLP (except for My EY, which
tracks e-mail preferences through a separate process) at this e-mail address by opting out of emails
through EY’s Email Preference Center. Our principal postal address is One Manhattan West, New
York, NY 10001. Thank you. Ernst & Young LLP
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